20.

COMMUNITY ADVOCATE'S UPDATE

20.1

20.2

20.3

20.4

20.5

20.6

20.7

For members’ information are schedules of funds distributed in 2002/03 for the
Discretionary Funds (following the allocation meeting on 20 February 2002) and the Community
Response Assistance Fund.

For members’ information a list of all Board Committees, Subcommittees and Working Parties

is

NOTICE OF UPCOMING REPORTS TO THE BOARD

The following reports are expected to be presented to the Board within the next month:
Reports Meeting

* Hulverstone Drive Stopbank Consultation - Parks and Waterways Unit. 30 June
(Report still being finalised.)

» Owles Terrace - Property Unit. 30 June
+ Coastal Dune Management - Parks and Waterways Unit. 30 June
* Weed in Avon River - Parks and Waterways Unit. 30 June

NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS' EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT

A copy of the New Zealand Community Boards’ Executive Committee’s Report to National
Council, May 2003, has been circulated separately to Board members.

POSTER BOLLARDS

A workshop meeting of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee, to which all Board
members were invited, was held on 5 June 2003.

The Council has contracted Phantom Billstickers Ltd to install poster bollards through the City.

The contract provides that the company will install 50 new bollards by December 2003 (including
replacements) and a further 50 bollards by December 2005.

The meeting heard a report from Phantom Billstickers Ltd on their proposals for the use of the
bollard sites. The contract provides that 10% of the area available on each bollard will be
available at all times for the display of posters on behalf of such groups the Council may from
time to time nominate.

The Council will be required to give approval to the selected on-street sites firstly as the property
owner and then by separate resource consent process.

The workshop discussed process options for the approvals as property owner and a report is to
be presented to the next meeting of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee with
recommendations to the Council (a copy of this report will be circulated to Board members when
available).

Some Board members raised questions about enforcement and removal of posters from “illegal”
sites. This is to be addressed by the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee as a
separate issue.

ROUND OF REPORTS FROM BOARD MEMBERS ON LIAISON ROLES

At the 17 June 2002 Board meeting, the Board decided that all Board members should report
six monthly on their attendance at residents’ groups and on any major outcomes from the
meetings. It is suggested that Board members report verbally at the meeting on these liaison
roles.

COMMUNITY BOARD NATIONAL CONFERENCE, 12-15 JUNE 2003

Bob Andrews, Carole Evans and/or Gail Sheriff may wish to report orally on their attendance at
the National Conference.
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Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


